Webster Landfill Open on Saturdays

News Release Date
04-16-2024

OPEN

Beginning Saturday, April 20th,
Webster Landfill will be open

Saturdays from 8am-12pm

Webster landfill will now be open on Saturday mornings form 8am-noon.

Starting this week, the Webster landfill will extend its operating hours to include Saturday
mornings from 8 am to noon.

Monday through Friday residents may pick up a key at City Hall during regular business hours, 8
am to 3:30 pm. Please have your ID ready when requesting a key. All keys must be returned by
the end of the day and cannot be kept overnight. Due to limited availability, we kindly request
that you have your yard waste prepared for disposal before obtaining a key.

Please note that only brush and grass items may be taken to the Webster landfill. The
Department of Natural Resources advises us to compost all materials, which is offered to the
public free of charge. Rocks, dirt, and concrete must be taken to the landfill on Hwy 116.

A friendly reminder: both landfills are exclusively for City of Omro residents.


http://www.omro-wi.com/public-works/page/webster-landfill-open-saturdays

